
6. REPORT OF THE ZONE 5 MEETING OF
LOCAL GOVERNMENT NEW ZEALAND RR 10258

The Chairman reported on the Zone 5 meeting which took place on Friday 28 May
1999.  The meeting covered a number of issues of relevance to the Council,
including:

• driver licensing
• waste minimisation
• local government new zealand executive report on reviews of local government

functions by central government
• road reform
• small business enterprise centres
• fencing of swimming pools
• rural firefighting

The Committee decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That staff give consideration to the Hurunui proposal for joint newspaper
advertising to warn pool owners of their responsibilities.

3. That staff also explore opportunities for joining with other local authorities
to publicise pool owners’ responsibilities in terms of the fencing of
swimming pools.


